
Union County Water District 

June 14, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

P.O. Box 146 
Morganfield, Kentucky 42437 

(270)389-3868 

RE: Case No. 2022-00160 
Union County Water District 
Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Union County Water District received a Deficiency Letter dated June 6, 2022 for its recent 
Alternative Rate Filing application. The letter allowed ten days to correct the deficiency. Union 
County Water District staff has been working diligently with the rate consultant to update the 
application. However, a recent death in the family of a critical District staff person has 
unexpectedly delayed our ability to respond by the stated deadline of June 16, 2022. 

Union County Water District respectfully requests an extension until June 23, 2022 to 
remediate the deficiency. 

Sincerely, ~~ * 
Gary Sheffer 
Manager 


